
If your septic tank is not pumped 
out, the drains and other 
components of the septic system on 
your property can clog, releasing 
the water, along with pollutants. 
These pollutants can then enter the 
groundwater and flow into your 
local water system.

THE IMPORTANCE OF

PUMPING

Antrim Township Supervisors, as required by the Department of Environmental Protection and their 
approval of the Township’s Act 537 Plan update, previously enacted said ordinance. The Sewage 
Management Ordinance promotes responsible stewardship of onlot septic systems in the township. 
The ordinance also is to ensure your onlot septic system is properly maintained and is not currently 
malfunctioning and creating a public health hazard. One of the primary and perhaps the most 
important factor of stewardship/maintenance of a septic system require that youhave your septic 
tank pumped on a regular basis. As part of the Sewage Management. Ordinance, fines for non-
compliance can be up to $1000.00 per delinquent and/or non-compliant day. Thus, your prompt 
attention to this matter is critical.

While septic systems are designed 
to avoid clogs, they do still happen 
if the system isn’t regularly pumped 
out. Solid materials inevitably end 
up in the tanks and pipes, and these 
will lead to clogs if the system is not 
cleaned out regularly.

Fixing clogs or bursts are among 
the most time-consuming and 
expensive septic services, so you 
want to do whatever you can to 
prevent the need for them.
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Service Reminder
It’s Time to Get Pumped!

Got Questions?  contact

Antrim Township’s OLDs Program
Administering and implementing officer

Jason Cotton

(717) 372-9557
environmentalsepticsolutions@gmail.com

Scan for a list of 
Antrim Township
certified pumpers

Our records indicate
your septic tank is due 

to be pumped by June 2024

Inspections    Perc Test    Permits

If your septic tank has been pumped in 
accordance with the township ordinance
or if the property is vacant land, home is 
vacant or connected to public sewer, 
please contact our office immediately so 
we can update our recodes accordingly. 


